
CALLING ALL  
HOMEBREWERS
Fifth Annual 
Source Water Brewers 
Homebrewing Competition
With the goal of bringing NEWEA members 
even closer to the source waters that we strive 
to protect, NEWEA is seeking homebrewers for 
our 5th Annual Source Water Brewers 
Competition. This friendly competition will 
challenge each brewer to create an original 
beer using local water supplies for sharing at 
the Source Water Brewers Competition, July 22, 
2024, 5:30PM in Exeter, RI.

THE DETAILS
Brewers will provide all ingredients and supplies for 
brewing including the source water (from your tap) 
which will be used in all phases of the brewing process 
with no supplemental conditioning, except 
dechlorination if needed. 

The beer must be ready to pour at the summer 2024 
Source Water Brewers Competition, July 22nd in 
Exeter, RI. Tasting at the event will require 
approximately 150-300 ounces of finished beer. 
Judging will be provided by the crowd of NEWEA 
members and guests. Attendees will have opportunity 
to taste each beer and provide votes for top three 
beers. The watershed committee will tally votes in 
real-time and announce the winner during the event.  
Participants will receive prestige among NEWEA 
members and a commemorative Source Water 
Brewers t-shirt. The winning brewer will receive a 
personalized beer stein commemorating the grand 
prize beer.

Space is limited, so please register at  
http://bit.ly/2H9DYnZ 

Questions can be directed to 
James Plummer - jplummer@neiwpcc.org
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